
NHS Recruitment Process:  
 
Each year in March, National Honor Society begins to recruit students who 
are in their sophomore year with a grade point average of 10.00  
 
The Chapter Sponsors will run a report of all sophomore’s GPAs and if they 
qualify, will deliver an invitation to their 2nd or 8th period teacher.  
 
The Invitation will include a QR code. Students will scan the code, and fill out 
the online application. Once their application is complete, they will return 
their invitation (signed by a parent) to either of the Chapter Sponsors. 
 
 The Faculty Council (made up of 5 core teachers), will evaluate each 
application and teacher recommendation, to determine which students will 
be accepted into the Chapter.  
 
Once a decision is made, about two weeks later, the sponsors will send out 
letters detailing the status of their application. If a student is selected, 
information about the required Induction Ceremony will be included in their 
letter.  
 
Please feel free to contact, Ms. Peck or Mr. Howell with any questions 
regarding the Recruitment Process.  
 
Ms. Peck  Mr. Howell 
Room: 712 Room: 710 
Email: kpeck1@aisd.net                                                   Email: Chowell@aisd.net 	


